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Raszka Shelley

From: Carol Isbell-Brooks <Pinklady41658@AOL.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 1:09 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Bill HB3515

I urge you to please allow these beautiful wolves to survive. They are very necessary for ecological balance. They 

deserve to be protected. They should be protected and be put on the endangered species list. Please gives this your 

utmost consideration. Thank you!  

    Carol Isbell-Brooks  

A concerned voter  

 

Sent from my iPhone 


